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ALTON - Two schools in the Alton Community Unit School District 11 (ACUSD11) 
canceled classes today due to excessive heat.

Alton High School and Gilson Brown Elementary School both closed today following 
air conditioning outages. Classes will resume Tuesday morning, Aug. 22.



The National Weather Service has issued an excessive heat warning for the area through 
Thursday, Aug. 24. Temperatures are expected to climb over 100 degrees in the next 
few days.

 


